
6/12/1970,  
Dear David, Many thanks for your letter - and congratulations on the poem. Very lovely, and you 
have a wicked hand with the multi-syllabic thyme! I'm in great haste- just leaving for the US and A - If 
you write to Alec Hope of this Dept. with a "please forward", it will get to him. All the best, yours, 
Rob Brissenden. 
 


